CENTER for JUDICIAL ACCOUNTABILITY, INC.

By Fax:  212-930-8546

And Mail

August 15, 1995

Eric Breindel, Editorial Page Editor

New York Post

210 South Street

New York, New York  10002

RE:   
Follow up to your March 7th Editorial:  

"Who Judges the Judges?" 

Dear Mr. Breindel:

You may recall that immediately after your March 7th editorial "Who Judges the Judges?",  describing the New York State Commission on Judicial Conduct as "toothless" and accusing it of steering-clear of New York City judges, I wrote you suggesting a follow-up series to "The Ten Worst Judges", focused on the Commission.

A copy of my coverletter to you is enclosed, together with your kind responding note, informing me that you were directing the materials to Jack Newfield, author of the "Ten Worst Judges" series.

However, despite my subsequent and repeated attempts to interest Mr. Newfield in a story about the Commission, we got no response from him.  This is notwithstanding that we sent Mr. Newfield the court papers in a landmark public interest case which we commenced against the Commission, charging it with jettisoning its investigative mandate and protecting powerful and politically-connected judges.

As a result, Post readers have had no follow-up to your editorial blasting the Commission and have not been informed about this dramatic case exposing what a fraud the Commission has been, funded by their tax dollars to the tune of more than $1.5 million yearly.

To give you a glimpse of the importance of the case, the conservative New York Law Journal yesterday published a lengthy and provocative "Letter to the Editor" written by me about the Commission and the case -- a copy of which is enclosed.
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We believe that such published letter,  making the profoundly serious charges that it does, warrants investigative follow-up and editorial comment.  The public needs to know about this extraordinary case and about how a New York Supreme Court judge has shamelessly abandoned all adjudicatory standards to torpedo it.

By copy of this letter to Mr. Newfield -- and to Rocco Parascandola, who has in his possession a full set of the papers in this case -- we urge such investigative follow-up and respectfully request that you consider editorial coverage.

You may be assured of our complete cooperation and assistance.




Yours for a quality judiciary,




ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator

           


Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

(a) Enclosures:

(b) "Who Judges the Judges?", NY Post editorial, 3/7/95

(c) my 3/10/95 ltr to you, with NYT Op-Ed ad "Where Do You Go

(d) 
When Judges Break the Law?"

(e) your 3/13/95 ltr to me

(f) "Commission Abandons Investigative Mandate", NYLJ ltr to

(g) 
the editor, 8/14/95

(h) CJA brochure

           cc:  Mr. Jack Newfield

                  Mr. Rocco Parascandola

